
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 24, 2023 

 

 

 

Appropriations Committee 

House of Representatives 

State of Delaware 

Legislative Hall 

411 Legislative Avenue 

Dover, Delaware 19901 

 

 

RE: HB36 – Realty Tax Reduction – Support  

 

 

Dear Committee: 

 

Please be advised that the Rehoboth Beach-Dewey Beach Chamber of Commerce is in total support of 

reducing the realty transfer tax.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

  
 

Carol A. Everhart 

President/CEO 

 

CC: Rehoboth Beach Dewey Beach Chamber of Commerce Board of Directors 

 


